
Steve Pullen 

From: Jan Johnson [janam01@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August21, 2001 7:11 PM 

To: Steve_pullen@nmenv.state.nm.us 

Dear Mr.. Pullen: 
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I am protesting the planned Triassic Park Hazardous Waste Facility planned for the Roswell area. 

Officials have managed to keep the gory details hidden from the people who live here. I moved here 
from Ohio because of the clean, rural community that was presented to us. I 
do not plan to live on a dump. If this comes to pass. I believe the state owes me the price of my house 
plus relocation costs, because no one will choose to live here. Specifically, why are the noxious 
volatiles not monitored by EPA? Why was the ground water study waived? 
Why will the area be left accessible to wild life? Why do we need more than the WIPP site already in 
place at Carlsbad? 

New Mexico should only be responsible for the disposal of the waste generated here. Let other states 
bury their own waste. Someone will make money on this deal, but it will not be in the best interests of 
the people who live here. 

Sincerely yours, Janice H. Johnson and Einar L. Johnson 
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